The Wildlife Center of Silicon Valley is in need of plenty of supplies
that can be found right at home! Anything that you can donate
helps, especially during the busy nesting season. Have a look in
your kitchen, laundry room, bathroom, office, garden or even
through your pet supplies. If you swing by the grocery
or hardware store for household items, consider
picking up a few extra things to help out local
wildlife. It’s just one simple way to make a big
difference!

Visit www.wcsv.org
for more ways to help




